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REPORT RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Transportation Committee recommend Council approve that 

staff report back to Committee in 2023 with the results of a 

comprehensive review as to the feasibility of permitting resident or 

community group landscaping projects within the Right of Way, as well 

as recommendations concerning its implementation, including any 

necessary internal resources, by-law amendments, associated 

procedural and permitting requirements, and an analysis or 

recommendation of any broader programs or funding that could support 

the above framework. 

 

The Committee heard from the following public delegations offering their support 

for the Motion: 

 Ms Raewyn Khosla* 

 Ms Bryony Wharfe, Ottawa South Eco-Action Network (OSEAN) 

 

[ * Individuals / groups marked with an asterisk above either provided comments  

in writing or by e-mail; all submissions and presentations are held on file with 

the Office of the City Clerk. ] 
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Mr. Court Curry, Manager, Rights-of-Way, Heritage and Urban Design 

(ROWHUD) Services, Planning, Real Estate and Economic Development 

(PRED) Department, Mr. Rob MacLachlan, Program Manager, ROWHUD, 

PRED, and Ms Allyson Downs, Director, Parks and Forestry Services, Public 

Works Department, were present to respond to questions. 

Following Committee’s questions to the delegations and to staff, and with 

discussions having concluded, the report recommendation was put before the 

Committee and was ‘CARRIED’, as presented. 
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